Responsible ICT Use

Parent’s/Carer’s Consent for Internet Access

The school's 'Responsible Internet Usage Statement’ is available on the school website, click on E-Safety, or a hard
copy is available on request. All children will be asked to complete this statement on an annual basis.

I have read and understood the school’'s 'Responsible Internet Usage Statement’ and give permission for my son /
daughter to access the internet. | understand that the school will take all reasonable precautions to ensure pupils
cannot access inappropriate material. | understand that the school cannot be held responsible for the nature and
content of material accessed through the internet. | agree that the school is not liable for any damages arising from

the use of internet facilities.

If you do not agree to the above statement please advise us in the notes section below.

Publication of pupils’ work, photographs and Web Publication

There may be times when children are photographed as part of normal school activity and these photographs may
be used for school or external publication.

Sometimes pupils’ work may be published on the school website. Photographs that include your son or daughter
may be published subject to the school rules that photographs will not clearly identify individuals and full names will

not be used.

If you have concerns or if there is any legal reason why your child should not be included please advise us
in the notes section below.

Permission to leave the school premises
We aim to provide your son / daughter with an outstanding curriculum experience. Most of this will be in the
classroom, but there will be occasions when pupils benefit from learning away from the school site. For trips that are
in close proximity to school (within walking distance), then our policy is not to seek parental permission for each of
these trips. Instead, we ask for your permission at the start of the year for all such visits.

The following are examples of trips covered by such permission:

. A class trip that walks into Cawston during school hours

o We visit St Agnes Church for Harvest Festival and at Easter during school hours
o A class trip to the Church during school hours

Of course, we will ensure that such trips are suitably supervised by appropriate staff.

Sometimes pupils participate in school trips that involve:
m a significant journey m an overnight stay s anything unusual

When this is the case we will provide full details and require parental permission before your son / daughter can
participate in the trip.

| give permission for my son/daughter to leave the school premises for controlled curriculum purposes.

Any parent NOT wishing their child to be included should advise us in the notes section below.

Notes




